
Welcome to our little corner of Glenview      April 2024 

Tote Notes 

Upcoming Events…Mark your calendars
Thursday, April 25…Spring Open House for new families 
Thursday May 2…Library Walk for 4day and 5 day classes 

PAGE 1



Monday, May 6…Last Lunch Bunch/Stretch-N-Grow class 
Tuesday, May 7…Last Lunch Bunch/All About a Book class 
Tuesday, May 7….Librarian visit for Kwilosz 3s class 9:30am 
Thursday, May 9…4 day and 5 day classes to Wagner Farm 9:15-11:45 
Thursday, May 9…Last Lunch Bunch/Super Science class 
Monday, May 13…4day and 5 day to walk to Swenson Park (Drop off/Pick up at school) 
Monday, May 13….Preview Class for Stretch-N-Grow (sign up open for 3s & 4s) 12-1:30 
Wednesday, May 15…Last 3s Lunch Bunch  
Wednesday, May 15…Last extended day for 4 and 5 day classes 
Friday, May 17 Last day of school for 2+ and Turning 3 classes 
Friday, May 17…Last Music and Movement class 
Saturday, May 18…FAMILY JAM. 11-1 
Monday, May 20…Mixed up Monday (Dress in crazy patterns, backwards, funny hair) 
Tuesday, May 21…Pajama Day…everyone wears pjs to school 
Wednesday, May 22….Last day of school for 3s, 4day and 5 day classes 
Wednesday, May 22…Grad Celebration for those going to Kindergarten 12:15-1:30 
Thursday, May 23…Class Picnics at Roosevelt Park 
• (9:30-10:30 for the 2+, Turning 3 and Kwilosz 3s) 
• (10:30-11:30 for the 4 day and 5 day classes) 

Eavesdropping.... 

A teacher was reading notes from home 
during Lunch Bunch…   
“Why did the Chicken cross the 
playground?” 
Across the room a child waiting to be 
picked up responded… 
“Wait a minute!  There’s a chicken 
on our playground?!?” 
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Director’s Message... 
 Happy Spring everyone!   
The season has sprung, and we are starting to see more beautiful signs of Spring and 		            

enjoying more sunny days and warmer weather!   
It is hard to believe that in 5 weeks we will be gathering to celebrate the end of the 

school year.    Spring is a very busy time around St. David’s.  With lots of field trips, 
special visits, exploration and learning going on.   

Mark your calendars for Saturday, May 18 for our end of the year celebration.  
Everyone is welcome to the FAMILY JAM which will be held here at St. David’s from 
11-1pm.  

I am happy to report that the church has scheduled the parking lot resurface for 
right after the school year (camp) ends.  I am aware that this is a much needed repair 
and I am grateful that the church will be undertaking this project.  We should be 
starting our new school year with a beautiful (and much less bumpy) parking area.  Thank 
you for your patience.     

We are looking forward to more fun in the weeks ahead.     
Enjoy every springtime moment.   
Debbie 



Notes from the Board 
Spring has finally arrived, and we are here for it! 
A big thank you to Katie Williams and Sarah Pereira for hosting a won-
derful morning of yoga on Saturday, April 6th. With the end of the 
year right around the corner, we only have a few more sign up parties 
left. Be sure to sign up below! 
Save the date for Saturday, May 18th from 11-1pm for Family Jam! 
This is our end of year event for the entire school, and will boast some 
new exciting attractions including a potential visit from our local neigh-
borhood heroes! 
Are you interested in joining the St. David’s Parent Board for the 
2024-2025 school year?  The board of directors in responsible for plan-
ning social events, purchasing equipment & supplies, coordinating volun-
teers, and making many behind the scenes decisions that help make St. 
David’s great! If you are interested in joining the board or have ques-
tions, please reach out to me at Jackie.Thompson628@gmail.com or 
847.602.3955 to talk more! 

Sign Up Parties 
Sweat & Social at WIN Athletic Club 
To Sign Up -CLICK HERE 
Sunday, April 28th at 1pm 
$15 per Adult 
Open to Adults. Grab a friend and bring them too! 

Ice Skating Party 
To Sign Up -CLICK HERE 
Saturday, May 11th 4-5pm @ Glenview Community Ice Center 
Hosted by the Mannino, Wolfe and Kokuzian Families 
$25 per child (parents included in cost. Each family needs an adult to 
stay).  Open to All Families 
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https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050E48ABAF28AAFC1-48391550-sweat#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050E48ABAF28AAFC1-48388191-iceskating#/


Lunch Bunch & Stretch and Grow with Coach Beth** 
To Sign Up -CLICK HERE 
Monday, May 13th 12-1:30pm 
$35 per child 
This sign up is open to 3 day 3, 4 day and 5 day children. 
**The last regularly scheduled LB & Enrichment class with Coach Beth is 
Monday, May 6th.**This class adds an additional week or lets your child 
try the class out for next year! 

Jackie Thompson, Board President 

PARENT SUPPORT 
We currently serve 58 children (45 families).  It is very helpful to 
have input to keep our program improving and growing.  If you 
haven’t already done so, please take a moment to fill out the 2024 
Family Survey.  Click HERE to reply.  Thank you! 
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https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050E48ABAF28AAFC1-48389068-lunch#/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1qCWzmWucAtE_rNWpYa6HAjGvhYtwQe2Cog3fdw5zXqI/edit


THANK YOU 
Thank you! Thank you! Thank you! 
Are you taking advantage of this lovely spring weather and cleaning the garage? If you 
have a St. David’s Nursery School yard sign please return it to school at pickup or drop 
off at your earliest convenience. Thank you! 

Thank you to Mrs. Kwilosz’ 3 year old class for the adorable spring flowers 
and yellow chicks that are decorating our front windows.   

Thank you to all St. David’s families and friends for creating, liking and sharing posts on 
social media.  It is a wonderful way to boost the news of our great St. David’s Nursery-
School community.  Keep it up!  We still have some openings remaining for next year.  
Please share this with new neighbors and friends who are looking for a wonderful 
preschool for their child 

TUITION UPDATE 
A friendly reminder that the May 15 Tuition Payment due date is right around the 
corner for those students that will be joining us for the next school year 
(2024-2025).  This is the first of 3 equal payments for next year.  Please plan 
ahead - late fees compound, so get your payment in on time!!  Payments may be 
made by sending a check made out to St. David’s Nursery School to the school of-
fice or by zelle/quickpay to SDNSbooks@gmail.com.  If you prefer to use a cred-
it card for payments please contact Matt Wolfe or Debbie Keller to set that up. 
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BABY ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Congratulations to the Draths family on the arrival of John Robert (J.R.) born on 
April 1st.  Big brother is Joseph in Mrs. Johnson and Mrs. Garvey’s class. 

Congratulations to the Edelen family of the birth of Margaux Taylor Edelen. 
Born on 4/17/24.  Big brother Charlie is in Mrs. Kwilosz’ 3 year old class.   

Welcome to the world J.R. and  Margaux!! 

End of year Picnics at Roosevelt Park 
Thursday, May 23  
(930-1030 am) for Mrs. Randall 2+,  Mrs. King Turning 3 and Mrs. Kwilosz classes. 
(10:30–11:30 am) for Mrs. Johnson/Mrs. Garvey’s class and Mrs. Koek/Mrs. Wies-
man’s classes. 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
  

CLICK HERE TO READ ABOUT AN UPCOMING EVENT SPONSORED BY THE KOHL 
CHILDREN'S MUSEUM ON MAY 5TH. 
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https://www.kohlchildrensmuseum.org/special-events/truck/?utm_source=newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=event&utm_content=register&utm_term=2024%20CNSM&ct=t(EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_11_10_2023_10_9_COPY_01)


A Favorite Spring Tradition 

Our Caterpillars have arrived and each class will watch them grow and 
change into beautiful butterflies. 

Happy Spring!!
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